
From:                                             Maurice Jones
Sent:                                               Tuesday, February 8, 2022 8:20 AM
To:                                                  Town Email Users
Subject:                                         Jim Huegerich
 
Hello Everyone,
 
It is with a heavy heart that I inform you that our friend
and colleague Jim Huegerich, the Director of
the Town’s Ombuds Office, passed
away yesterday. Jim, who battled his illness with courage and
dignity, was
surrounded by his wonderful family at the time of his passing. Please keep his
wife Tricia
and their family in your thoughts and prayers during this
challenging time.
 
I feel blessed to have known Jim, and I will forever
remember him for his dedication to the Town and
the personal support and
guidance he offered to me during the last three and a half years.
 
Jim served the Town in a variety of roles for nearly five
decades. He was the epitome of a servant
leader, and was driven by his love of
people and his commitment to helping others. Our goal now is to
honor him in a
celebration of his life, and through the excellent work that we will continue
to do for
this community.
 
We will pass along information concerning arrangements once
they are finalized.
 
Sincerely,
Maurice
 
 
 
Maurice Jones
Town Manager
Town of Chapel Hill, NC
(919) 968-2743
www.townofchapelhill.org
 

http://www.townofchapelhill.org/

